
HANSRAJ MODEL SCHOOL 

PUNJABI BAGH, NEW DELHI 

Date: 17.04.2020 

Dear Parents,  

 

In view of the fresh guidelines received from DoE, Govt. of NCT of Delhi on 17th 

April, 2020, the fee circular issued / uploaded on 15th April, 2020 on the school 

website is kept in abeyance till further intimation. Hence parents are hereby 

requested to pay Tuition Fee (at the rates as per the fee structure of session 

2019-20) on monthly basis from April, 2020 till further intimation. Parents who 

have already paid Tuition Fee along with other charges as per earlier circular, 

the amount in excess of Tuition Fee shall be adjusted in the next month / next 

quarter fee bill. Fee slips for payment is available at school website 

www.hansrajmodelschool.org, along with details of mode of payment and 

relevant instructions etc.  

Last date for payment of Tuition Fee of April, 2020 shall be 10th May, 2020.  

Parents may ask any query at hrmsfee@gmail.com. 

We thank you for your cooperation and look forward to the re-opening of the 

school.  

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy and Stay Indoors. 

 

With Best Regards 

Manager 

http://www.hansrajmodelschool.org/

